
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Autumn 2022    

 

November 18th    2022            

Attendance 

Reception 92.9% 

Year 1 92.1%     Year 4 94.5% 

Year 2 94.2%     Year 5 92.1% 

Year 3 94.9%    Year 6 93.5% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 3 

 

                   94.9% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

            ace     

            Of 95.9%! 

 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

    93.3% 

 Upcoming dates: 

Thursday November 17th Remembrance 

Service 

Wednesday November 23rd Friends of St 

Joseph’s meeting at 2.15pm School Hall 

Friday November 25th Welsh Football 

day  

Tuesday December 13th Nursery and 

Reception Christmas Play School Hall 

9.30 am 

Tuesday December 13th Year 1 and 2 

Christmas Play 2.00pm School Hall 

Wednesday December 14th Year 3,4,5,6 

Christmas Play 2.00pm Church 

Christmas Lunch Thursday December 

15th  

Monday December 19th Christmas Mass 

TERM ENDS Thursday December 22nd 

Friday December 23rd INSET DAY  

Monday January 9th INSET DAY 

Jesuit virtues for Nov/ Dec: 

Faithfilled and hopeful

  

 

New term dates have been added to the website calendar please take a look 

at the dates that have been set.  

Wednesday November 23rd Friends of St Joseph’s meeting at 2.15pm School 

Hall - Parent Governor Mrs. Samantha Jones has agreed to start up the Friends 

of St. Joseph’s parent group once again. The group will meet each half term 

to organise events for fundraising for all pupils benefit. We are aware that 

money is tight for families and the group would be specifically to alleviate the 

burden of this and allow extras for the pupils, such as paying towards school 

trips for an example. If you feel you have time to join the group or have any 

ideas that you could bring please come along on Wednesday November 23rd  

at 2.15 pm.       

Children in Need- Thank you for your donations to our ‘Great Spotacular 

Day’ to celebrate and raise money, for Children in Need. We raised a 

fantastic £179.00 

Welsh Day ! Friday November 25th  

All eyes will soon be on Qatar as Wales play at a World Cup 

tournament for the first time since 1958. The men's national team 

ended a 64-year World Cup drought after beating Ukraine 1-0 in June 

to qualify for the tournament. To celebrate all classes will be able to 

watch the match and wear red if they wish. 

SCHOOL DINNERS/ BREAKFAST CLUB 

Please remember to pay Dinner Money/Breakfast Club online if possible and in 

advance of the week otherwise as informed by County we are no longer 

allowed to provide dinners unless they are paid for. School dinners are £2.40 

per day (£12 a week). Breakfast Club is £1.50 a day (£7.50 a week – siblings are 

half price). If your child changes from dinners to sandwiches please let the 

office know. 

 

Christmas Dates- Christmas dates have been added to the website please 

https://www.itv.com/news/topic/2022-world-cup

